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7 November 2019

Product Change Notice

RE: Part Number Change on ABL “RP Series” European Style RCCB Earth Leakage Circuit Breakers

Dear Valued Altech Customer,
The purpose of this notice is to inform you on changes with the ABL “RP Series” European Style RCCB Earth
Leakage Circuit Breakers product line.

Description of Change:

ABL has transitioned their circuit breaker business to Doepke. The printing and part numbers on the European Style
RCCB Earth Leakage Circuit Breakers have been changed to reflect the transition. No other features or specifications
have been changed. The function and performance of the European Style RCCB Earth Leakage Circuit Breakers has
not been altered.

Impact of Change:

ABL branding has been replaced with Doepke branding. The color of the toggle handle and viewing window has been
changed to create a more modernized look. A QR code has been added that links to the Doepke webpage where you
can find the datasheet along with more product information. Part number format has been changed from RPxxxx to
09XXXXXX.

Reason for Change:
ABL sold their miniature circuit breaker business to Doepke and is ceasing production of products in that segment.

Scope of Change:
All ABL RP-Series European Style RCCB Earth Leakage Circuit Breakers will change to Doepke DFS-Series
European Style RCCB Earth Leakage Circuit Breakers.

Effective Date of Implementation:
Production of the DFS-Series of circuit breakers has started and is in stock. The RP-Series may still be in stock for
certain applications. Only the new DFS-Series will be available to order after RP-Series stock runs out.

Thank you for your understanding. If you have any questions or concerns please contact our customer service
department or us directly.

Klaus Tum
Product Director, Altech Corp
Klaus. Tum@altechcorp.com

Patrick Purcaro
Assistant Product Manager, Altech Corp
Patrick@altechcorp.com



